
From: Chief Christopher Kiernan
To: Caitlin Kester
Subject: Re: Departmental Reviews BOA #2025-02 544 Bloomfield Ave aka 10 Park Pl
Date: Monday, January 20, 2025 11:23:35 AM

Good Morning Caitlin, 

I had walked the area with the applicants a few months ago to discuss parking and egress.

The only conflicts we anticipated were school dismissal pickups, which should work out as Friday
celebrations end prior to the heavy congestion period. 

Applicants were mindful of restrictions and timed parking in the area.

Chris K

On Thu, Jan 16, 2025 at 9:39 AM Caitlin Kester <ckester@veronanj.org> wrote:
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